
 

September 11, 2018 

Cancellation of September 13, 2018 NIAC Quarterly Business Meeting  

Dear NIAC Community Stakeholders,  

The President’s National Infrastructure Advisory Council (NIAC) is currently conducting a study on how the public 
and private sectors can work together to enhance and integrate critical infrastructure resilience with response 
and recovery actions to mitigate risks posed by catastrophic power outages.   

We planned to provide an update on the study during a public Quarterly Business Meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, September 13, 2018. Unfortunately, we need to cancel the meeting due to the travel and weather 
impacts expected from Hurricane Florence. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. The presentation we planned to give during the meeting is posted on our 
website and provides some of our early observations at this point in the study and our path forward. 
Stakeholders who planned to attend the meeting are welcome to provide comments via email to: 
niac.niac@hq.dhs.gov.    

We are scheduled to host our next public meeting on Thursday, December 13, 2018 to present the final results 
of our study. Additional details will be published in the Federal Register and on the NIAC website later this fall. 
We hope that you will be able to attend or join us by webcast. 

On behalf of the NIAC, we thank you for your willingness to contribute to the development of this important 
study. Please contact the NIAC Designated Federal Officer Ginger Norris at ginger.norris@hq.dhs.gov if you have 
any questions 

Sincerely, 

   

Constance Lau 

President and CEO 
Hawaiian Electric Industries, Inc. 
NIAC Chair 

Dr. Beverly Scott 

CEO 
Beverly Scott Associates, LLC 
NIAC Co-Chair 
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